
 

 

 
August 27, 2020 
 
Dear Community User Group, 
 
With a new school year beginning in the next week, our focus now must be on safely 
reopening our schools for students and staff.  To assist and help protect vulnerable 
populations, including seniors and people with compromised immune systems, the 
Superior-Greenstone District School Board is extending the cancellation of Community Use 
of School permits and will revisit the plan in mid-October. 
 

We will continue to keep our students, parents, and communities informed by releasing 
COVID-19 information updates through the following channels: 
 

Website: www.sgdsb.ca 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/SGDSB 

Twitter: @SGDSB 
 

The Board understands this is a difficult time for our regional communities.  We will 
continue to work with local Public Health staff to ensure our schools remain clean, safe and 
welcoming for all community members. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
....................................................... 

Marc Paris 

Manager of Plant Operations, Transportation and Health & Safety  

Superior-Greenstone District School Board 

12 Hemlo Drive, ON P0T 2E0 

Cell: (807) 229-5205 

Fax: (807) 229-1471 

www.sgdsb.ca  


